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07/07/2016

CETCB
114 Olinda Drive
Brea, California 92823

Gentlemen:
We, 2GIG Technologies, would like to declare that the application being submitted

for the device with FCC ID: WDQ-WL00Z1, has not been submitted to another
TCB or FCC for certification.

Sincerely, S

Verdin
Sr. Regulatory Compliance Engineer



